
 
 
 

 
 
 
6th July 2021 
 
Here is the latest news flash from the Marina Alta Classic Car Club. 
 
 

July Ace Café – Sunday 11th July 2021 
 

 
 
The July Ace Café is going ahead as planned. 10:30 at El Campo, Javea, to finish by 13:00. The Covid-
19 restrictions regarding enclosed spaces and persons within 1.5m of each other are still in-force so 
members and guests are still requested to be considerate and abide by the current rules, thank you. 
 
 

July Rally – Sunday 25th July 2021 
 
With the daytime being so hot, the July (and August) rally will be an evening event. More details will 
be available on the website nearer the time. 
 
 

Will we ever ‘return to normal’? 
 
The committee are as frustrated about the Covid-19 situation as many of you must be. We 
understand that a lot of members want to return to holding a monthly rally as a group event with 
meeting places, coffee stops and a meal at the end. As things stand, MACCC cannot organise a group 
event. We can only publish an event for you to undertake under Covid-19-friendly conditions, which 
is what we have been doing over recent months. However, what you arrange between yourselves is 



 
 
 
 
 
between yourselves. Small groups of friends can, of course, meet and go to a restaurant together. If 
you’re new to the club, you’ll find someone with similar interests at the Ace Café. 
 
At the committee meeting on Saturday the committee agreed to maintain the Covid-19-friendly 
arrangements through to September and to discuss this matter again at the September committee 
meeting with the expectation that the September rally will be ‘back to normal’, if the situation 
allows. 
 
 

Car Audit 2021 
 
Thank you to everyone that completed the Car Audit 2021. This exercise is now complete and the 
ratio of classic cars to modern/heritage cars will be published in the August newsflash. 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading this news flash and I hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you 
can email me using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com. 
 
I hope to see you soon. 
 

Peter Alt 
President 
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